
 

  

Greetings 2019 UNT All-State Choir Campers, 
 

We are so very pleased that you have chosen to attend the UNT All-State Choir Camp taking 
place Sunday June 30th to Wednesday, July 3rd, 2019. Each year, we find the level of talent and 
campers’ work ethic to be amazing!  

 

Bruce Hall will serve as the 2019 dormitory and dining hall. Bruce is located immediately across 
the street from the Music Building. 

 Bruce Hall 
 1624 Chestnut Street 
 Denton, TX 76201 

For registration check-in, campers and family are asked to park in “R” lots. The most convenient 
“R” lot is Lot 7, across the street from Bruce Hall. Please follow the provided link to find an “R” 
lot (marked in an orange 
color). http://choircamp.music.unt.edu/sites/default/files/parkingmap.pdf 

 

Please reach out with questions or concerns. We look forward to seeing you soon! 

 

 Dr. Jessica Nápoles, camp director 

Cody Alarcon, assistant camp director & registrar 

 Brian Murray, assistant camp director 

 Brenna Santos, lead intern 

 Nick Standish, lead intern 

 

 

2019	All-State	Choir	Camp 

Camp Contact Information: 

Email: allstatecamp@unt.edu    Phone: (432)-260-8451 
             (EMERGENCY-ONLY) 


